
  

 

 

 

 

 

January 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We are excited that your child will be joining us at Glenwood Landing School.  In order to be sure the transition is 

a smooth one, you and your child are invited to participate in a variety of activities designed to help you become 

familiar with the faculty and the building.  Please review the list of upcoming kindergarten orientation activities 

below. 
 

FIRST STEP - PLEASE CALL THE MAIN OFFICE (516) 277-2601 TO SCHEDULE APPOINTMENT 

FOR BUILDING REGISTRATION/STUDENT SCREENING.  
 

1. BUILDING LEVEL REGISTRATION AND STUDENT SCREENING will take place March 25-29, 

2019 and will take approximately 60 minutes.  Parent and child will be required to attend.  

Parent will meet with Yvette D’Amico, Secretary and Ms. Ledden, Nurse to complete paperwork and 

collect important information about your child.  Please bring to this appointment the completed and 

approved District Residency Packet from your visit with Ms. Katherine Miller, District Registrar.  Your 

child will participate in a series of mini-assessments to evaluate basic readiness skills.  Please report to the 

main hallway at your scheduled time and your child will be escorted to the screening area.  While a brief 

explanation of the mini-assessments will be available for you, results of screening will only be shared if our 

team has concerns. 
 

2. CLASSROOM VISIT I-(Orientation Day) MONDAY, APRIL 15, 2019  

(Required for child and parent, appointment time will be assigned to you, 90 minutes)  

Your child will participate in typical kindergarten activities.  While your child is enjoying this experience, 

you will learn more about our school, what to expect in kindergarten and how to prepare your child through 

an informational session with the principal and support staff.  
 

3. CLASSROOM VISIT II-(Shadowing Day) MONDAY, MAY 13, 2019, 1:00-2:00 pm 

(Required for child only, parents optional) 

Students will participate in typical Kindergarten activities with other incoming students. Parents are invited 

to meet with the School Community Association (parent group) in the library to find out how to get 

involved in our community and learn more about the extracurricular activities we offer.  
 

I look forward to meeting you during the Kindergarten Orientation program. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact my office. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bridget Finder 

Principal 

    Bridget Finder 

   Principal, Glenwood Landing School                  2014 National 

   finderb@northshoreschools.org                    Blue Ribbon School 
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